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MANAGER'S REPORT 
February 23, 2015 

Unless otherwise noted, the departmental recommendations contained 
in this Manager's Report are approved and recommended 

by the City Manager to the Mayor and Council 

HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL; 

The following report is submitted for your consideration: 

01 BURNABY FRASER FORESHORE PARK FITNESS CIRCUIT 

PURPOSE: To request approval for the City to enter into an 
agreement with the Rotary Clubs of Burnaby to fund the 
development of a fitness circuit in Fraser Foreshore Park. 

02 PLAYGROUND DEVELOPMENT GRANT REQUESTS FROM 
GILPIN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL AND ECOLE WESTRIDGE 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

PURPOSE: To request authorization for the City to enter into an 
agreement with the Burnaby School District for the 
contribution to the cost of playground upgrades. 

03 2015 FEBRUARY - PARKS, RECREATION & CULTURAL 
SERVICES CAPITAL FUNDING BYLAW 

PURPOSE: To request to bring forward a bylaw to appropriate 
$1,036,260 from Capital Reserves to finance thirteen 
projects. 
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04 MURAL GRANT FUNDING FOR 4622 HASTINGS STREET 

PURPOSE: To approve the funding for a mural at 
4622 Hastings Street as part of the 2015 Burnaby 
Mural Grant Program. 

05 BUILDING PERMIT TABULATION REPORT NO.1 
FROM 2015 JANUARY 01 - 2015 JANUARY 31 

PURPOSE: To provide Council with information on construction 
activity as reflected by the building permits that have 
been issued for the subject period. 

06 RETIREMENTS 

PURPOSE: To inform Council of the following retirements from July 
to December 2014. 

07 CONTRACT AWARD - 2015-03 WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT AND 
ROAD REHABILITATION PROGRAM 

PURPOSE: To obtain approval to award a construction contract for 
Watermain Replacement and Road Rehabilitation 
Program, Package C. 

08 CONTRACT AWARD - CARPET REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

PURPOSE: To obtain approval to award a contract for the 
replacement of carpet at City Hall. 

Yours respectfully, 

Robert H. Moncur 
City Manager 


